
	

 
	

	

	

	

Mrs. Dicken’s 

Newsletter 

Thursday, Dec. 10
 TH  

            Classroom News 

 

We will have two simple book 
reports in December.  They will 
be due on January 4th when we 
return from winter break.    
Lots of new and exciting activities will 
begin after Winter Break.  We can’t wait! 

 

Important Dates 

Library: Dec. 16nd  

Christmas Break 
Dec. 21 – Jan. 4th 

Snack: 

Mon: Claudia  

Tues: Payton 

Thurs: Francesca 

Fri: Skyler 

Be Respectful 

Be Responsible 

Be Safe 

Remember to do some fun reading over Winter break!  Also, we are working 
toward earning a reward pizza party for good behavior and following 
procedures.  Send me an email if you’d like to help out with that! Thanks! 

 

 

 

Lunch Menu 
Monday: Nacho Bar 

Tuesday: Cajun Chicken Pasta 

Wednesday: Pulled Pork Sandwich 

Thursday: Honey Glazed Ham 

Friday:  Hot Dogs 

 Keep up to date with our classroom website: 

mrsdickenjrces.weebly.com 


